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ENVIRONMENTAL COMMITTEE
10 SEPTEMBER 1998

A meeting of the Environmental Committee
was held on Thursday 10 September 1998 at 4.00 pm

PRESENT: Councillor Carole Evans (Chairman),
Councillors Oscar Alpers,  Anna Crighton,
Pat Harrow, Charles Manning and Barbara Stewart.

APOLOGIES: Apologies for absence were received and accepted
from Councillors Newton Dodge and Lesley Keast.

Councillors Pat Harrow and Charles Manning
arrived at 4.25 pm and were not present for part of
Clause 6

Councillor Barbara Stewart retired at 5.50 pm and
was not present for Clauses 2, 3, 4, 5, 8, 9 and 11.

INDEX

1. APPLICATION FOR REDUCTION IN
RESERVES CONTRIBUTION RR 8504

2. PUBLIC HEALTH LEGISLATION REVIEW RR 8414

3. FOOD ADMINISTRATION REVIEW RR 8515

4. PROPOSED WAIMAKARIRI DISTRICT PLAN RR 8558

5. POLICY FOR THE CONSERVATION OF HERITAGE BUILDINGS,
PLACES AND OBJECTS RR 8600

6. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

7. RESULTS OF ALPINE FAULT EARTHQUAKE RESEARCH RR 8529

8. ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES UNIT 1998/99 BUDGET RR 8396

9. THE CITIES AND THEIR PEOPLE - PARLIAMENTARY
COMMISSIONER FOR THE ENVIRONMENT RR 8427

10. STREET TRADING - PROVISION OF COOKED FOODS RR 8533

11. ITEMS RECEIVED

http://archived.ccc.govt.nz/Council/Proceedings/1998/September/Environmental/PolicyfortheConservationofHeritageBuildingsPlacesandObjectsRR8600.pdf

